
 

Project Contact 
Andrew Karch 
Project Manager 
andrew.karch@seattle.gov 
(206) 684-4643 

For interpretation services please call (206) 684-4643 
如需要口譯服務，請撥電話號碼 (206) 684-4643 
통역 서비스를 원하시면 (206) 684-4643 으로 전화하세요 
Wixii turjubaan afka ah ku saabsan, Fadlan la soo xariir taleefoonka (206) 684-4643 
Para servicios de interpretación por favor llame al (206) 684-4643 
Para sa serbisyo ng tagapagpaliwanag, tumawag sa (206) 684-4643 
Về dịch vụ phiên dịch xin gọi (206) 684-4643 
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Project Overview 
Lake Forest Park Reservoir is located in the City 
of Lake Forest Park and is part of Seattle Public 
Utilities’ regional drinking water system. The 
reservoir has a floating cover that was installed 
in 2001 and designed to last about 20 years. 
Due to increased maintenance and repair work 
needed to keep the aging cover operational, 
SPU has decided to replace it with a new 
floating cover.  

To perform this work, crews will: 
• Remove and dispose of the existing floating 

cover 
• Install a new liner and floating cover 
• Replace pumps, pipes & other equipment 
• Perform final site restoration and 

demobilize from the site 

Location  

The Lake Forest Park Reservoir is located north 
of NE 195th St between 45th Ave NE and 47th 
Ave NE. All work will be performed within the 
reservoir site location.  

Schedule 

Work began in May 2021. Due to equipment 
and shipping delays, the contractor will pause 
work in mid-November and resume in Spring 
2022. Construction work in 2022 is expected to 
take about 4 months. 

During construction, crews will typically work 
weekday, daytime hours with possible work on 
Saturdays. 

 

 

 

 
Anticipated Impacts 

During construction, you can expect:  

• General construction activities and noise 
during working hours 

• No planned road closures, but residents can 
expect increased construction traffic with 
equipment and materials entering and 
exiting the site 

• Walking path around the reservoir site may 
be temporarily blocked for construction 
activities 

• Homes and businesses will continue to 
receive water services during construction 

Next Steps  
SPU will provide updates to the community 
throughout construction. To learn more about 
the project and sign up for the email list, visit:  
www.seattle.gov/utilities/neighborhood-
projects/lfp-reservoir-covering  
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